
Holiday Decor Policy for Rental Properties 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Tenant's Name] 

Address: [Tenant's Address] 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

As the holiday season approaches, we are excited to share our policy regarding holiday 

decorations in your rental unit. We encourage you to celebrate the season and create a festive 

atmosphere, but we kindly ask you to adhere to the following guidelines: 

Decorating Guidelines 

• All decorations must be non-permanent and easily removable. 

• Please avoid using nails or screws to hang decorations; use adhesive hooks instead. 

• Fire hazards: Please ensure that all lighting and electronic decorations are UL-listed and 

in good working condition. 

• No live trees or flammable decorations are permitted inside the unit. 

Submission for Approval 

If you plan to decorate your space, please submit a brief description and images of your intended 

decorations for approval by [Insert Deadline Date]. 

Thank you for your cooperation. We hope you have a joyous holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


